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December 2, 2020 

 

UPDATE TO ALL FAMILY AND FRIENDS 
 

 

Hello, we are very happy to let you know that the outbreak on Wexford has been declared 

resolved by Ottawa Public Health. The residents can go to the dining room for meals as per the 

schedule to maintain physical distancing in the dining room.  Designated caregivers can take the 

residents to the garden as per the schedule or balcony (one resident at a time) for fresh air.  

 

Kilkenny remains on full isolation precautions as public health continues to complete their 

assessment.   

 

 

Stay safe and healthy, 

 

Janet Morris 

President and CEO 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


